
Year 1—The Seaside 
In Year 1 our theme is The Seaside. We have Jellyfish 

Class, Seahorse Class and Starfish Class.  
You are going to be in Class 5, which is Jellyfish 

Miss Shephard  
Hello, I am Miss Shephard and I am going to                  
be your new teacher.  

You may have seen me around school this year as 
I have been teaching the Year 1. I have previously 
taught Year 3 in the Junior Academy and the   
children in Year 2 here at Skegness Infant Acad-
emy.  

I am so excited to meet you all properly 
and to welcome you to Jellyfish class.  

We are going to learn so much and have 
bundles of fun this year! 

I really enjoy art and reading lots of      
exciting stories as well as writing so I’m sure we 

will have lots of fun next year. 

Mrs Houghton will also be with us in Jellyfish 
Class. Mrs Houghton will brighten up our 
classroom with her lovely smile and brilliant 
sense of humour.   

 

 

We are really looking forward to meeting you 
and we hope that you are looking forward to 
moving up to Year 1.  

Mrs Houghton   


